
 

HURST HILL PRIMARY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Paul Street, Coseley, Bilston West Midlands, WV14 9AJ  

Executive Head Teacher: Mrs R Keen | Head of School: Mrs C Johnson 

Telephone: 01384 818845 Email: info@hurst-hill.dudley.sch.uk  

Website: www.hursthillprimaryschool.com        

 

 

29th September 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer  

The book fair will be in school from Monday 9th October until Thursday 12th October 2023 

There are over 200 titles for you and your child to choose from. Furthermore, with prices 
starting from only £2.99, there’s sure to be a book for everyone. Don’t forget that every 
book you buy can help to get FREE BOOKS for our school library!  

All classes will have an allocated time slot during the period to look at the wide selection of 
books. You will then be able to view and purchase books from the main reception entrance 
between 8.50am to 9.05am and after school 3.30pm to 3.45pm. The Junior Leadership team 
will also be selling books during parents’ evening. 

We will not be accepting cash payments for books. Payments must be made online using the 
following link https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay/1253159. Unfortunately, Scholastic will 
not be providing a card reader this year. 

If you have any questions, then please speak to myself, Mrs Pilbeam or Mrs Darrell in the 
school office.  

We look forward to seeing you there!  

Mrs Weaver 
Assistant Head of School 
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